
Simply put, this is theft.  

Unless the state want to pay for the installation and maintenance  of well equipment, they 
have no right on monitor or charge and use that has already been authorized.  This includes 
all private uses of water.   

I don’t believe the State should have the authority to install and maintain private water.  But 
they absolutely have no rights if they have zero input into the system.  

I oppose this and any other attempt to track or charge for water or any other resources on 
any private property. 

Sincerely,  

Ann E Kirsch  


